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Research Analysis 
 

HB 1082 would allow an expired Oklahoma driver license to be used as a primary form of 

identification when renewing a driver license.  The measure states that no person has a property 

interest in a driver license and would require a person who has had their driving privileges 

suspended or revoked to apply for a new driver license upon completion of reinstatement.   

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB1082, as introduced, has no fiscal impact on state revenues.  

 

Prepared By: Marilyn Anderson  

 

Other Considerations 
 

None 
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